
NB-1 Addendum No. 5
r7/21/21

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed bids for INTERSTATE ROUTE H-1

RESURFACNG, MILLER STREET OVERPASS TO KAPIOLANI

INTERCHANGE, FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. NH-H1-1(279), DISTRICT OF

HONOLULU, ISLAND OF OAHU, in HIePRO, is hereby re-scheduled for

2:00 P.M., August 6, 2021.

All Bidders must e-mail the Engineer, at kachun.e.wat@hawaii.gov, the

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Contract Goal Verification and Good

Faith Efforts (GFE) Documentation for Construction, Disadvantaged Business

Enterprise (DBE) Confirmation and Commitment Agreement Trucking

Company and Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Confirmation and

Commitment Agreement Subcontractor, Manufacturer, or Supplier by

4:00 P.M., August 11, 2021. Failure to provide these documents shall be cause

for bid/proposal rejection.

JADE T. BUTAY
Director of Transportation


